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High School Athletic Sound Systems Purchase

| would like to discuss the high schools’ athletic sound systems refresh project
at the next Committee of the Whole meeting on June 16, 2025. If approved,
this audio sound system update will be completed at the competition
gymnasiums, pools, and main outdoor turf stadiums at all three high schools.
The team solicited and received three quotes for this Capital Funds project.
Rauland SoundCom had the most competitive pricing, in the amount of
$194,450, along with the most attractive sound system. The recommendation
is to accept the proposal/quote from Rauland SoundCom, Farmington,
Michigan, whose pricing comes via the PEPPM Cooperative Purchasing
contract, for the purchase and installation of updated sound systems at
Churchill High School, Franklin High School, and Stevenson High School.

Please include this item on the agenda. Thank you.
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